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at the university of st. michael’s college

50 St. Joseph Street, Toronto  M5S 1J4
www.stbasiltoronto.org | (416) 926-7110

office@stbasiltoronto.org

Administered by the Basilian Fathers

May 22, 2022 Easter VI

Sunday Masses

Confessions

Weekday Masses

Baptisms, Weddings & Funerals

5:00 pm (Sat);
9:00 am; 10:30 am; 12:00 pm; 4:30 pm

Mon-Fri:  11:30 am - 12:00 pm
Sat:  4:30 pm - 5:00 pm

Please see the parish website or call the main
office for details.  Weddings require a one year
notice.

Mon-Fri:  7:30 am; 12:10 pm              

StBasil_TO basilstoronto St. Basil’s Parish, Toronto

Current parish guidelines require parishioners to
complete a self-screening at home before coming to
the church, and to keep a log of all visits. The
University is requiring that visitors to campus,
regardless of the purpose of their visit, must be fully
vaccinated (provided they are eligible for vaccination),
and wear masks while on campus (we can provide one
if needed). Exemptions to the vaccine requirement
must be approved by the University of Toronto. 

Students, Faculty, and Staff of the University of
Toronto, are required to complete the screening via
the University’s U-Check tool. Parishioners who are
not students, faculty, or staff of the University of
Toronto, must use the visitor attestation form available
in the narthex.

Parish Staff

Pastor:
Associate Pastor:
Office Manager:
Director of Music:  
Associate Organist:
Director of Community Engagement:
Coordinator of Social Justice:

Fr. Morgan Rice, CSB
Fr. Norm Tanck, CSB
Margaret D’Elia 
Dr. John Paul Farahat
Stefani Bedin
Michael Pirri
Veronica Courtois

Office Hours
Monday - Friday 9:00am-1:00pm
Sunday 8:15am-1:15pm
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PREGNANT?
NEED HELP?
Call Birthright

Helpline 1-800-550-4900
Toronto  416-469-1111

www.birthright.org

ROSAR - MORRISON
FUNERAL HOME & CHAPEL

467 Sherbourne Street (at Wellesley)

416-924-1408
Chad VanDyk, Manager

chad.vandyk@dignitymemorial.com

Funeral Prearrangements available
Call for your FREE Personal Planning Guide

Dr. Benny Kwong
Dentist

Serving our neighbourhood
for over 30 years

1033 Bay St., Suite 211
416-928-3080

McTAMNEY’S
Buyers & Sellers of

New/Vintage Jewellery
SINCE 1860

139 Church Street 
416-366-9646
mctamneys.com

416-960-2101

Serving the community
since 2010

In the Manulife building

416-923-8831

University of
St Michael's College

www.dineoncampus.ca/stmikes
Call 416.926.7141

The Best of  Cameos

Make-Up Artist

www.catholic-cemeteries.com

Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home  905-889-7467

Mount Hope Cemetery  416-483-4944

HANGING

LOCAL
LOCAL
LOCAL

European Fashion Design

SPOT

Registered Massage &
Acupuncture Therapists
www.jgracemassage.ca
15 Wellesley St W #208

416.927.8566

SPOT

Trusted Leaders in

Vision Care since 1993

MANULIFE CENTRE

55 BLOOR ST. W.

ST. MICHAEL'S
COLLEGE SCHOOL
Under the direction of the Basilian Fathers

Grades 7 to 12

University preparatory

Neighbourhood

Legal Services
For your

Personal & Business
Needs

www.brendanmoherlaw.ca
Unit 1-530 Bathurst St. Toronto, ON

647.348.8334  bmoherlaw@gmail.com
Brendan J. Moher

Lawyer

SPOT

THE PERFECT

 TO
ADVERTISE

SPOT

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE
PLEASE CALL

905-624-4422

           Looking to BUY or SELL a Home?

CLAYTON LEUNG
Sales Representative

CENTURY 21 PERCY FULTON LTD., BROKERAGE

647-994-6158
                            FREE HOME AND MARKET EVALUATION!



Sunday

9:00am 
10:30am 
12:00pm 
4:30pm

Monday

9:00am

Tuesday

7:30am
12:10pm

Wednesday

7:30am
12:10pm

Thursday

7:30am
12:10pm

Friday

7:30am
12:10pm

Saturday

5:0pm

Sixth Sunday of Easter
Dr. Peter Moran (liv.)
Pro Populo
Michael Croghan (��
Tomo and Teresa Vidovic (���)

Teresa Henriques (liv)

Asad Sheikh (�)
Maria (liv) and Roko (�), Dr. Peter
Moran (liv), Christian and Anastasia
Oehlert (liv)

Rowena Jose-Rabacal and Rizzalino
Jose (���)

Terry Mangan (�), Dr. Peter Moran (liv)

Roberto Moniz (�)
Luigi and Lina Ciavarella (���)

Suzanne and Michael (liv)

Upcoming Second Collections
This Weekend: POPE’S PASTORAL WORKS

June 4-5: SHARELIFE
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MASS INTENTIONS
May 22nd – 28th

MMM

PRAY FOR THE SICK, especially, Sue Banfield, Rebecca
Beaton, Desmond Brownlee, Anne C., Steve Chandeller,
Mary Jane Cowan, Josephine D’amico, Jasper David-
Fuchs, Clare DeMello, Maisie Henry, Maryanne Hodges,
Margaret Mary McKenzie, Evelyn McGloin, David
Martin, Rosy Menezes, Dr. Peter Moran, Januz Niemczyk,
Paul O’Brien, Delaila Salvador, Girolamo Scoppio, Betty
Veit, Eileen Vyphius, and Alexander Wu.

PRAY FOR THE DECEASED.

The next bake sale will be taking place the
weekend of June 25/26. Proceeds from this bake
sale will help support the St. Basil’s Outreach
Programs over the summer.

Bake Sale: New Date

A new issue of With One Accord: Learning
and Living the Feminine Dimension as Church
was published this week on the subject of Liturgy.
Visit www.magdalacolloquy.org to have a read!

With One Accord: Liturgy

The University of St. Michael’s College Alumni
Reunion takes place May 26-29. We welcome all
Alumni on Sunday, May 29th to join us during the
10:30am Mass for a special blessing. A special
luncheon is taking place following the 10:30am in
the Canada Room. All present are invited to join!

USMC Alumni Reunion

Today, there will be a second collection for the
Pope’s Pastoral Works. These funds are passed
onto the Holy Father so the Church can provide
an immediate humanitarian response in
countries stricken by war, famine and natural
disasters. The Pope’s Pastoral Works displays
Christ’s love and compassion for people in
desperate need. Please give generously.

Pope’s Pastoral Works

Register: https://bit.ly/Hike-and-a-Mass

Head out for a hike featuring reflection and
prayer, venture out into the beauty of nature to
celebrate the gift of God’s creation. The gathering
begins at St. Augustine’s at 10:00am on Sunday,
June 5. Following the hike, newly ordained Fr.
Alex D’Silva will celebrate Pentecost Mass, on the
grounds of St. Augustine’s Seminary.

Ignite Young Adults: 
Hike and Mass

Please visit www.orat.ca for more information

In addition to praying for the situation,
parishioners are able to contribute to the
Ukrainian Relief Fund, which the Archdiocese
has established to help suffering Ukrainians.
Funds raised will be directed to ORAT and
CNEWA (Catholic Near East Welfare
Association). 

This fund will provide humanitarian aid and
refugee resettlement support to Ukrainians.
Parishioner are able to contribute online  or
through their parish donation, when they
designate their donation to the Ukrainian Relief
Fund.

Ukrainian Refugee Crisis

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul is collecting
gently used clothing and footwear on June 11/12.
A truck and volunteers will be present before
and after the Saturday and Sunday Masses. We
thank you for bringing your items on the
designated weekend, as there is no dedicated
storage space in the church.

God bless you and thank you for your
generosity!

Bundle-Up Sunday

Living the Gospel through ShareLife

Our parishioners’ support of ShareLife is
making a difference in the lives of those in need.
After two years of crisis, our communities need
hope and healing. That hope can be found in you
– the “hands and feet of Christ” making possible
the life-changing work of ShareLife agencies. 

Vulnerable people are turning to these
agencies for support more than ever. And the
problems are many, ranging from mental illness,
to poverty, addiction and isolation. 

The solution is in reach: your hands and ours,
working together to live the Gospel. 

Our Parish Target is $110,000

ShareLife

Thank you for joining us as we embark on this
Synodal journey. Conversations from the
Listening Sessions will be summarized in a final
document alongside survey responses. This is
being done in preparation of phase 2 (National
Conferences) of the Synodal process.

More details will be available once the final
University Listening Sessions have taken place.
We anticipate having the document prepared by
mid-summer.

Synod on Synodality:
On Our Way!

Please note the parish office will be closed on
Monday, May 23rd. Mass will be celebrated at
9:00am, after which the church will close.
Regularly scheduled Confessions are cancelled.

Blessings for a safe and restful long weekend!

Victoria Day Weekend

Join NACN-Canada via Zoom for its AGM on
Thursday, June 2. Guest speaker, Dr. Linda
Dayler, will describe a team of nurses that she
developed and integrated with existing parish
ministries to visit elderly parishioners of St.
Ann’s Parish in Ancaster Ontario. Contact us by
email for the meeting link. NACN-Canada’s goal
is to align professional practice with faith
through prayer, education, service and
participation in public discourse.

For More information , contact 
nacncanada.boardcontact@gmail.com or visit

https://catholicnurses.ca/

Catholic Nurses Canada
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